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School Schedule:

8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 - 10:25 - Recess

11:50 -12:42 - Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Maple Lane WAAG - Jan. 13 - 17, 2025

WEEK AT A GLANCE
Monday Green Team Meeting (at lunch)

Tuesday

Wednesday Black Excellence Day
Hot Lunch
PAC Meeting (6-7pm in the Library)

Thursday Student Council Meeting (at lunch)


Friday PAC Movie Night (5:30pm)

Jan. 17 - PAC Movie Night (details to come) Jan. 20 - 24 - Bollywood Workshops (Sponsored by the Maple 
Lane PAC)

Jan. 22 - Gr. 7 Parent Night at Steveston-London Secondary 
(6pm)

Jan. 24 - Bollywood Performance (1:30 in the gym). Families 
welcome.

Jan. 27 - Pro-D Day - No School Jan. 29 - Lunar New Year

Black Excellence Day - January 15
Black Excellence Day is on Wednesday, January 15th. 
It’s an important day to learn about Black history 
including stories, art and people. Students can visit the 
Maple Lane library to find books that celebrate the 
contributions of the Black community. January 15th 
was chosen in honour of the great civil rights leader, 
Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. who was born on January 
15, 1929. You can learn more at the following website: 
https://blackexcellenceday.ca/

https://blackexcellenceday.ca/


The Maple Lane PAC is always looking for more participants. You can find out more 
through the school website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/parents or by attending a 
future PAC meeting.


Next PAC Meeting: Thursday, January 15, 2025, 6:00 pm. This meeting will be in 
person in the library. All Maple Lane parents are members of the PAC and are welcome 
to attend meetings. We hope to see many parents there.


Updated Website 
Have a look at our updated website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/. You 
can choose your preferred language on the homepage and it will 
translate attached documents such as this newsletter for you!

PAC 
News

Intent to Attend Maple Lane in 2025/26 
(K - Gr. 6 Students)

This week, a notice regarding intent to attend was sent to 
families. We ask that families return the form by January 17. 
Click here for a copy. 

Kindergarten Registration 2025-26
Richmond School District 38 is excited to welcome Kindergarten registration 
applications for children born in 2020, turning 5 in 2025. These children will begin 
Kindergarten in September 2025. Priority 1 registration continues until 
January 17. Please visit our website https://sd38.bc.ca/student-registration/
kindergarten-registration for more information about our online registration 
process, required documents, important dates, and FAQs.

2025/26

PAC Movie Night
Friday, January 17
Doors Open at 5:30
Movie Starts at 5:45

Please click here for the flyer.
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https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/files/maplelane/2025/01/Notice%20of%20Intent%20to%20Attend%202025-26.pdf
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